
 
 

Wednesday, October 11, 2017 

Thank you so much to our PBIS team for their continued work. Congratulations to 
our cleanest lunch table winners—the students of Ms. Lathus, Mr. Supernaw, and 
Ms. Menaldo. The kids were ecstatic to receive their free dress passes. In fact, we 
had so much interest in the clean lunch table program that some of the 7th graders 
have requested to join the competition and are currently keeping their lunch tables 
as clean as possible as well. Way to go Astros for promoting positive behavior! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Wednesday, October 11, 2017 

Other positive programs at Carr include Ms. Solares’s very popular 
Mariachi group. We were fortunate to have them perform at the Hispanic 
Heritage Month celebration.  

 
 
We are also proud of our boys’ football and girls’ volleyball teams! They 
also helped to debut our new mascot! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Wednesday, October 11, 2017 

 

We celebrated our students’ MAP improvement. We’re continuing to help 
our students to reach their personal bests. Thanks to all who helped our 
students to reach their goals and to celebrate their accomplishments! 
We had a great turnout of parents at the parent 
conferences last week. Thanks to all of the staff 
for their dedication in supporting our Carr 
parents and students to understand how to 
reach their goals. The parents continue to let us 
know that the phone calls are helping them to 
stay on top of their kids’ grades and make them 
more successful as parents. This Saturday, all 
parents are invited to attend the Annual Parent 
Conference. We are anticipating many parents 
to attend, showing that we are all working 
together to create successful students. Go 
Astros! 
Don’t forget to check out Mr. Jack’s Journalism 
class’s Astro Updates, available here. 
 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/0BxFru0YagVHbZjVtUV9aY0lHeFU?usp=sharing

